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On May 03, 2022, the New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services published a Request for Proposals (RFP-2022-BDAS-08-SUBST). 
Pursuant to Subsection 7.14 of RFP-2022-BDAS-08-SUBST (RFP-2022-BDAS-08-SUBST), the Department hereby cancels this RFP.  



RF_-202 -
Addendum #1
Page 1 of 1
image1.png




